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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- The culvert replacement on CR 687 just
South of I-94 in Hartford Township began
Monday, March 28th. The road will be closed
to all traffic as the culvert is being replaced.
Just a reminder, the detour route follows Red
Arrow Highway, CR 681, and CR 352. For
more information on this project, visit
vbcrc.org/projects.

- The wooden box culvert on 30th Street
North of 62nd Avenue in Antwerp Township
will be rehabilitated beginning next week,
April 25th, weather permitting. The
contracted completion date is June 10th and
the detour follows 62nd Avenue and CR 657.

- Graders will be in Lawrence, Keeler, and
Columbia Townships as weather allows. Up
next are Paw Paw and Geneva Townships. 

- Boom mowing continues in Covert,
Bloomingdale, and Geneva Townships as
weather allows.

- Miscellaneous storm clean-ups are
occurring county-wide.

- De-berming continues in Pine Grove
Township and will move to Paw Paw
Township later this week.

- Crews are patching potholes county-wide.
To report a pothole, visit SeeClickFix.com or
call us at 269-674-8011 ext. 0. MISCELL ANEOUS

Update

- Summer hours at VBCRC are set to begin
May 2nd. Summer hours are Monday
through Thursday from 6:00 AM to 4:30 PM.

De-berming in Arlington
Township


